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The last last week of August saw some of our members attending the annual Gympie Muster, a music 

festival at Amamoor State Forest.  Apex 40s members from interstate Max Cheney and Cheryle and Leon 

Squires also attended the festival. 

On 16 September our members enjoyed a relaxing luncheon at the Redland Bay Hotel.  It was great to 

see Bongo and Liz Robertson and Shane and Kylie Robertson together with their children.   

Our next meeting will be our combined Xmas function and AGM at Fasta Pasta on the 25th November.   


